CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
February 1, 2022
MINUTES

I. OPENING BUSINESS

I.A. CALL TO ORDER - 4:00 P.M.

1. Roll Call

President Gagnier called to order the special meeting of the Board of Education, Tuesday, February 1, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. with Bridge, Schaffer, and Gagnier present in the District Board room. Mr. Cruz and Mr. Na were absent.

Administrative Personnel

Norm Enfield, Ed.D., Superintendent Rich Rideout, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources Greg Stachura, Assistant Superintendent, Facilities, Planning & Operations

Pledge of Allegiance
 Led by Superintendent Enfield.

II. ACTION

II.A. FACILITIES, PLANNING, AND OPERATIONS

II.A.1. Public Hearing to Receive Community input on the Request to Name or Dedicate a Facility at Chino HS after Mark Hargrove

President Gagnier opened the public hearing at 4:01 p.m. The recording secretary read into the record comments received via email from the public including ten anonymous and from Elena Lecaro, Irene Hensley, Jeanne Gray, and Steve Elie. Additionally, John Miller, Scott Rosen, and Jennifer Hargrove addressed the Board in favor of the request to name or dedicate a facility at Chino HS after Mark Hargrove. There were no further speakers, and the public hearing was closed at 4:21 p.m.

III. ADJOURNMENT

President Gagnier adjourned the special meeting at 4:21 p.m.

Christina Gagnier, President